

October 25, 2016

Thor Diesel Club 5715 HWY 85 North 557 Crestview, FL 32536

Dear Friends:

With your support, the doors to Fisher House are opened to more than 900 families tonight. In our 26th year of service, Fisher House continues to provide and expand free temporary lodging to military and veterans' families so they can be close to their loved ones during hospitalization.

Through the kindness of supporters like you, our mission of providing "a home away from home" continues to grow. Service members, veterans, and their families have been welcomed through the doors of over 70 Fisher Houses across the nation and overseas.

Please know we are very grateful for your gift of \$780.00. Thank you for helping us continue our mission to reach more military families during difficult times. We look forward to sharing the Fisher House story with you as we continue to keep Zachary and Elizabeth Fisher's dream alive for those who, with their families, serve and have served our Nation.

Sincerely,

FISHER HOUSE FOUNDATION, INC.

David A. Coker

President

Visit www.fisherhouse.org to sign up for the monthly ePatriot e-mail newsletter and/or our biannual magazine, The Patriot. We will never share or sell your contact information.

For IRS purposes, this letter serves as your receipt and acknowledges that no goods or services were received in consideration of your gift. Fisher House Foundation's EIN is 11-3158401.